
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. Communion will 

be served. There will be childcare available. If you haven't already, we 

encourage all families to check out the Rainbow Spirit Little Library! 

 

Summer Book Study begins Tuesday, June 4 at 6 PM in the fellowship 

hall. Attendees should read the introduction prior to Tuesday's discussion. 

Please contact Jill Sanderson if you are planning to attend, or need help 

accessing the book. This study is open to the community. If you cannot attend 

every week - drop ins are welcome and materials will be available digitally. 

Find details on "The Listening Path" below! 

 

Looking ahead, we will be hosting another Family Sunday outing and potluck 

on June 9. If you are planning to attend the potluck, please sign up with your 

name and dish you will be bringing on the signup sheet in the back of the 

sanctuary. If you are unable to be in church, please reply to this email with 

your digital signup information and we will add it for you! 

 

There will be new name tags available this Sunday for everybody who has 

contacted the office with a request. If you still do not have one for yourself or 

your child, please let the office know - you can reply to this email or find the 

signup sheet on the table near the name tag board. 



 

 

Your June newsletter will arrive in your email inboxes Sunday morning with 

more announcements and important dates. You may also pick up a copy in the 

sanctuary this weekend.  

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

6/2 - Holly Gould 

6/9 - Mary Lou Behring 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 
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